
OAK GROVE BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 7-26-2022  

This is a summary of events that occurred at the July ’22 Board meetings.  These are not the 
“official”minutes from the meetings. 

 

New Business/Information:  

• Treasurer’s Report, Steve Cummins, included the statement of cash & investments showing the district 
has received 45% of the annual tax payments from Lake County to date.   
• The Board received three FOIA requests.  
• The Board received one public comment during the CoW meeting. 
• The District Architect, Peter Graves, presented the status summer construction including the JHS 
parking lot timing prior to the first week of school. 
• Technology Manager, Dmitry Andrievsky, updated the Board on the summer re-build and purchase of 
laptops and iPads. 
• Superintendent, Allison Sherman, chaired a discussion of registration and classroom sizes and  changes 
should the numbers change as we approach the start of the new year. 
 

Approvals: 

• The Board approved the consent agenda: previous meeting minutes, authorized to pay June 2022 
accounts payable, accepted the imprest checks and treasurer’s report for June. 
• The Board approved the July Personnel Action. 
• The Board approved the designation of depositories for FY 2023. 
• The Board approved the CLIC renewal for FY 2023. 
  


